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Dear Parents, Guardians & Students,

Here are some of the important dates for this week: 

April 15 - 19 -Ministry Assessments

April  15 -PAC Meeting (7:00 pm in the cafeteria)

For those of you who wish to connect with our daily announcements, please go to the following link:

https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/

From the PAC…

Please join us at our next PAC meeting, Monday April 15th at 7pm in the OBH Cafeteria. This is a great

opportunity to learn about what is going on in our school community. We will have updates on school

initiatives and safety. We will also start discussing PAC positions for next academic year. PAC cannot

function without the support and involvement of our parent community. Please consider joining the PAC

Exec. Roles that will need filling include Treasurer and Secretary.

Join us a few minutes early for tea and treats, and to socialize with other parents.

Student Learning Survey

The Student Learning Survey for grades 10 and 12 students and their caregivers is now live. Caregivers

can access the survey directly using the link below:

www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm

You can access through the right hand column “Direct Access” and pull down the tab to select “61

Greater Victoria”. Select any language from the pull down tab underneath.

https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/
http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm


Reminder for grades 10 & 12 students…

Next week we are once again running the mandatory, student assessments in both literacy and

numeracy. Students in each of these grades should check the lists, posted outside the main office, to see

the date, time and location they should be writing these assessments.

Congratulations to coach Al Carmichael…

Our very own science teacher/ volleyball coach has been recognized by BC School Sports in being

awarded the Citation of Excellence. The Citation of Excellence in Coaching recognizes outstanding

coaches and their distinguished contributions to their sport and athletes. The recipient of this award

guides student-athletes to success through the philosophy of fair play and sportsmanship for a sustained

period, while displaying values consistent with BCSS and school sport. On behalf of the thousands of

student athletes who you have coached in the sport of volleyball, thank-you coach Al.

From the Oak Bay Municipality…

Share your thoughts on the future of Carnarvon Park

What do you want to see at Carnarvon Park? Join the District of Oak Bay for an open house regarding the

Carnarvon Park Master Plan Refresh and Main Building.

On Wednesday, April 17,

drop in anytime between 4:00– 7:00 p.m. at the Sports View Lounge at Oak Bay Recreation

Centre (1975 Bee Street).

· See proposed options for the Main Building

· Share your input regarding programs, service levels and design

Date: Wednesday, April 17

Time: 4:00 – 7:00 p.m.

Location: Sports View Lounge, upstairs at Oak Bay Recreation Centre (1975 Bee Street)

Learn more - Visit the Carnarvon Park Master Plan and Main Building project page to learn more and

receive project updates.

https://emails.engagementhq.com/ls/click?upn=u001.T-2FP2-2BORqk2KtRtthp-2B-2Bp4QEN-2B7Oy4RrRDEhskCTOLEIrSleQzN187xsDko7M-2Fg3sDuOSRiYH01u38pvLGY4AoVfBnw-2BTRA-2F4IhobtU8OtB-2B3oWJi5OpyEZOalSdAhJ3JDQqdQdkWETIF6PNb4aI-2Bv8P8T1E-2BqKRSHKsKcarVFUMCJaLyXIiSLNT3qb-2FE-2Fd9XMuswobzGLjfp-2FFT6IVH9lo0ntpj7eqyOajGUB2-2Bop7uVc-2Fq9awAY16W-2Fii1Nu0I8WaDM5fS-2FS8ee-2B-2F4mQpnNRA-3D-3DRu6H_UM9rm2IrlGLl-2FXZF1Fp1q0bvrhy2ncjuUNvQDveSGLdfOCn09YbIG3wPXnxV5Gbr4BVd-2BpFtd6ZbODMG7Vti5UTTuAiVSCMXqzw6RZKocVKVI6ym2XyXSFmPVICiNT1u3bak5e6Vj6sz0hxJTRL5JTQ0-2BHZbHUOrXZDIh2AleOF-2Bl6nmOU-2BJqCffg0wGEFXmFdEfs-2FUnV3iZaXbjIAPLYMgkhIxMjkfwvQgoCiR9O6VbMJ1Pec-2Fbk-2BHsT8drzdfcTzebpmPfo0lmq90uQBBAFQ-3D-3D
https://emails.engagementhq.com/ls/click?upn=u001.T-2FP2-2BORqk2KtRtthp-2B-2Bp4QEN-2B7Oy4RrRDEhskCTOLEIrSleQzN187xsDko7M-2Fg3sDuOSRiYH01u38pvLGY4AoVfBnw-2BTRA-2F4IhobtU8OtB-2B3oWJi5OpyEZOalSdAhJ3JDQqdQdkWETIF6PNb4aI-2Bv8P8T1E-2BqKRSHKsKcarVFUMCJaLyXIiSLNT3qb-2FE-2Fd9XMuswobzGLjfp-2FFT6IVH9lo0ntpj7eqyOajGUB2-2Bop7uVc-2Fq9awAY16W-2Fii1Nu0I8WaDM5fS-2FS8ee-2B-2F4mQpnNRA-3D-3D7goo_UM9rm2IrlGLl-2FXZF1Fp1q0bvrhy2ncjuUNvQDveSGLdfOCn09YbIG3wPXnxV5GbrLLVffrsf837EaruEx4InfEK08Wtyv5zljuX-2B1rsDrHOSc9MLhxBIxS4KTmMugeuGdNN6t88PmcVg5La4qJr9Wuh-2F-2B1w8Kwrb2qJLfVOGWqYAA5ydzY5vqEBwCMqPl9bAIQy9ZEn5iNzBP5oa6Fh-2BDecH1-2FYqbduQzWc1X3bAaotsK-2F7VS1gp9F6s-2BohF-2BB8M6m95VIMPL0cEWfsScixcJw-3D-3D
https://emails.engagementhq.com/ls/click?upn=u001.T-2FP2-2BORqk2KtRtthp-2B-2Bp4VWoFfnAxfA8TSCNbccbDQxsvH880Nksp6p4KMlYc6EwHz-2FBWHT86M7biRLWMnu0YryiIKc3-2FQ7j1bIAuzFEz2Z-2B99MenisYtbDxEK4WQMeWnHO0a8q4PGUexFMS6rmMCjyqYPFkcjWjfS7MD5oDyYnTNILf2uF0AipiVBE07tbLyteDH742RCzB3MmT8jwmE-2B77lOOXHOBMHJFlWTHwIpf6-2FekrnBL9MEMORIb20dswCXVJ-2BLOXmvTdihrObcIMAQ-3D-3D7Iy5_UM9rm2IrlGLl-2FXZF1Fp1q0bvrhy2ncjuUNvQDveSGLdfOCn09YbIG3wPXnxV5GbrrYbzUhXPQf7wtFiYYM7I2qLqfy5WMyiaVgg1evqwzH7mTqUIchrsZi5C77XZ51fczt-2F9mpcnnqiAcVu-2BQZryOEYOUSUQS6-2B-2BqIJdxxwbbnM-2Ftk1k2DPpE0jLRR6P80A3XTw7pmOwATN8tJTulGIH-2Flu0kwPIx-2B4eraIiEeofwRgyedaIedT3E3QrNP-2BzbBh48-2BstYp4dlie3OBvJKTcUgg-3D-3D

